
Diary Dates 

October 

21st School closes for Half-Term at                                 
3.30pm  

22nd School closed for Training Day 

 

November 

1st School closed for Training Day 

2nd  School Opens for Term 2 

 

Data Collection Sheets 
Please look out for the above letter that 
was sent home in a sealed envelope. We 
do require a quick turnaround for 
completed/signed forms. Your help in 
this matter would be greatly appreciated. 

Dogs 
Whilst we encourage families to walk to 
school please can you ensure that dogs 
are not brought onto the school grounds. 
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Boughton News 

 

       An Academy  

Hope Centre Harvest 
Festival 
Thank you for all your donations. It 
is much appreciated. 

Fruit/Veg Break 
As a school Boughton promotes 
healthy snacking so we ask that you  
only send your child in with a piece 
of fruit or veg for their mid-morning 
break time. 

We also ask that no hot drinks are 
brought into school. Children are          
allowed to bring an extra drink in 
for their lunch however this must be 
non-fizzy. 

Recipes for the     
Village Newsletter  
Boughton Village Matters is on the 
lookout for new recipes, to be    
published in the monthly          
newsletter.  If you have a recipe 
you'd like to share, please email: 

charlotte@mackaness.net 

mailto:charlotte@mackaness.net


School Applications 
The window for Primary and Secondary 
School Applications for 2022  opened on 
10th September 2021. 
Apply online at 
www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/
admissions and follow the link. 

 
Siblings 
If you have a younger child who is due to 
start school next year, could you please 
let Mrs Webster or Mrs Cullum in the 
school office know so we can update our 
records. 
Please note that you will still need to 
apply online for a school place in the 
usual way. 

 
 
 

Charity Events 
We are always pleased to hear about any 
charity events that our Boughton families 
are taking part in.  We can't always offer 
to support them all as a whole school, 
but will gladly share links to any that 
you notify us of, and let parents and  
families decide if they are able to donate 
or support in any way. 

There are two to let you know about in 
the next few weeks. 

Philip Cassidy, parent in Y2,  is      
doing a sponsored 8 peak challenge 
(walk/hike) this weekend for Cancer 
Research with his work                  
colleagues.  If you would like to 
sponsor him, the link is: 

https://
fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/
page/harniss-fundraiser 

 

Next week is Baby Loss Awareness 
week, and Year 5 will be taking part in a 
Ribbon Run to support the charity 
SANDS, along with Mrs James and Miss 
Rice.  The children in Year 5 will bring 
home sponsor forms but, as always, there 
is no obligation to sponsor or donate;  
only do so if you are able to.  You can 
find out more about SANDS by following 
this link:  https://www.sands.org.uk/ 
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